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‘All our children can achieve success!’ 

 

8th September 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for showing an interest in our vacancy for a KS2 teacher (fixed term until July 2023 in the first 
instance) 
 
Please find enclosed an application form, job description, person specification and other relevant 
documentation associated with this position.  
 
Wootton Community Primary School is a popular school, situated between Ryde and Newport. With a PAN of 
210, we are a one form entry school which draws children from Wootton and across the Island.  Following our 
‘Good’ inspection in March 2019, we are continuing our journey to ensure all children receive the very best 
teaching and learning opportunities across the school. 
 
We are looking for a dynamic and enthusiastic teacher to join our established team and play a key role in our 
school learning journey, providing the best possible support academically and pastorally to all our children. In 
return, we can offer coaching and mentoring from within the school and from our external providers but above 
all, provide wonderful children for you to teach! 
 
If you would like to discuss the role in more detail, arrange a visit, or would like further information about the 
school, please email headteacher@woottonpri.iow.sch.uk.  Our website will also provide information about the 
ethos of the school, our latest Ofsted report and give you a ‘feel’ for the school. 
 
Please note that the closing date for applications is Friday, 29th September 2023. Completed applications 
MUST be emailed to Catherine Pye at sbm@woottonpri.iow.sch.uk  Interviews will take place during the day 
on Friday, 6th October 2023.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Jane Wilford 
Headteacher 
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